
From: Earl Marble
To: Tim Cook; Kattie Riggs; David Plotkin; Sara Sellards; Jeff Shaffer; Jessi Alley-Snell; Armetta Burney;

sen.markmeek@oregonlegislative.gov
Subject: AB 105 Street Rod Construction Class
Date: Saturday, June 7, 2025 5:59:49 PM

Dear CCC Board  and Budget Committee Members,
 
Thank you for allowing students and community members to speak with you, May 21,
2025.  It is my and other students and community members' hope that you all listened
to the speakers and actually heard what the speakers said  as they spoke in support
of the automotive program that we represented.  Many people will be affected by your
final decision.  
 
I have a car that I am working on to finish.  Closing down the classes that you are
proposing to close will make it very difficult for me to complete.  I'm sure that there are
other students that find themselves in the same place.  I have much to do and very
little time to finish!
 
I would like to encourage you to keep the classes you are considering to cancel..  So
that the many projects can be finished to completion!  I have not heard any final
decision that you have made.  Is there a time frame that we can look forward to?
 
I am one of the students, community members that spoke at the May 21 meeting.
Sincerely yours,
Earl Marble
earlmarb@gmail.com
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